
  

 
 

 
School Carry Over Request 

June 4, 2024 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

 
 
Facility: 

Name of School 
 
Anola 

 
Requested by: 

Principal and/or assistant principal 
 
Anthony James Stanley 

 
Detailed description of expenditure for which a carryover is requested: 

I am planning on having a math residency with Allan Stevenson next year. I will require 
approximately four thousand dollars to cover the substitute costs for this. All of any existing 
carryover will be used for the purpose of paying for substitutes. 5 days of subs at 4 subs per day. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Maximum allowable carry over without Board Approval (3% of Budget): 

$2005.71 
 

 
Carry over request: 

I am not exactly sure of the exact amount that will be left as field trips and sports trips are still 
happening and costs are being incurred. Again, any amount that I have left over the 2005.71 would be 
used for the math residency. 
As of May 15, 2024 - $4,765.00 

 
Impact on student learning: 

1) In order for the Anola School students to be kept current on mathematical processes, the 
residency is needed for the teachers. 

2) Once the teachers have the most current information, it can be passed on (taught) to the 
students 

3) This request has a direct impact on student learning.   
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